
 

March 28, 2022 

 

 

To Montgomery County Council Public Hearing March 29, 2022:  

Re: Casa Ruben Inc. Pediatric Mobile Medical Vehicle   

 

I fully support the approval of Montgomery Council funding for Casa Ruben, Inc. The 

Foundation and Montgomery County would create a public-private initiative to use a mobile 

medical clinic to connect uninsured, under-insured, and under-resourced children and youth 

(ages 0-21 years) to healthcare and vaccinations.  

Not only have I received services, but I have taken my teenage daughter, mom, and aunts. This is 

a great resource for the Haitian French-Creole diaspora. With a great and friendly staff and sweet 

and knowledgeable doctor.  

Sincerely,  

 

Stacy Arnoux  


